



Archery Parent Meeting (Cafeteria)

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are looking forward to starting another Calhoun Archery Season. We will have a parent meeting, **Tuesday**, **Dec 3 at 5pm in the cafeteria** to discuss the upcoming season. All students in Grades 4-8 are eligible to participate in the Missouri National Archery in Schools Program (MoNASP).

The focus of this meeting is to discuss the NASP archery program guidelines, the tentative schedule, get student archer shirt sizes and answer any questions you might have about the program. If you cannot attend and your student is interested in participating, please fill in the information below and return this letter to school with your student. This will ensure your student is added to the roster.

I am looking forward to seeing everyone there and answering any questions, you might have. If you have any questions prior to the meeting, feel free to contact me any time.

Thanks

Mike Lamb Archery Coach, MS Math/Science Phone 660-694-3422 ext. 2110 jmlamb@calhoun.k12.mo.us

Parent Name:	Email Address:
Student Name:	T-Shirt Size: